Iﬁ THE CITADEL July 23, 2025

Attn: Gregg Hunter

MecLaughlin Young Employee Services
5925 Carnegie Blvd. Suite 350
Charlotte, NC 28209

704.529.1428

ghunter@mygroup.com

Subject: Non-renewal of Award T22011-JM-01/31/2027 Student Assistance Plan

To Whom it May Concern:

The Citadel hereby provides notice that the college elects not to renew the contract per the term
(Term of Contract — Option to Renew) on solicitation IFB 22011-JM. The current term will
expire on January 31, 2026.

Jeft Molloy
Procurement
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